April 2023 Special Newsletter



Hull Unitarian Church

Chamberlain House, Park Street, Hull, HU2 8TA

Sadly we must inform you of the passing of our longtime member John "Bernard" McHugh, who died in Hull Royal Infirmary on the 14th of April after a short illness, aged 79 years.

Bernard was a very familiar and welcome presence at church services, meditation and his fundraising music events. He will be greatly missed.

His funeral service is to be held at Chanterlands Crematorium in the small chapel, Chanterlands Ave, Hull on Tuesday, the 9th of May at 1 PM. Family flowers only please, but donations may be made to Parkinson's UK.

Please contact us for any further details.

How to Contact Hull Unitarians

Phone: 01482 224 662 or 07468 538 821; email: hullunitarians.org.uk; website. www.hullunitarians.org.uk Chamberlain House, Park St HULL HU2 8TA

